
From: donotreplyPherefordshire.gov.uk rmailto:donotreply(Q)herefordshire.aov.uk1 
Sent: 02 November 2015 08:46 
To: Planning Enquiries 
Subject: Planning application comment was submitted 

The following is a supporting comment on application P151314/F by Much Dewchurch Parish 
Council: 

MDPC believe the proposed new link road would alleviate some of the traffic flowing through 
Much Dewchurch and Wormelow, Haywood lane would also benefit with less traffic short 
cutting from the A49 to the B4348. 
MDPC support this planning application. 

Their contact details are as follows: 

First name: 
Much Dewchurch 

Last name: 
Parish Council 

Telephone: 

Email: 

Postcode: 
HR2 9EW 

Address: 
48 Cottons Meadow Kingstone 

Link Id: 
151314 


